Samantha Peace appointed HSE Director
of Energy Division

The regulator that oversees significant parts of the energy industry has
announced a new Director.

The Health and Safety Executive (HSE) has appointed Samantha Peace to lead
its Energy Division.

Current Director Chris Flint has chosen to retire. Chris will leave HSE in
April next year. Before then, he will lead several projects for HSE and work
with Samantha to ensure a smooth transfer.

Chris Flint (left) and Samantha Peace (right)

Samantha, who has worked at HSE for 28 years, has a background in regulation.
She joined HSE in 1995 as a factory inspector before moving to senior
leadership positions in HSE’'s Field Operations Division.

Alongside her role with HSE, Samantha is a member of the executive committee
of the International Association of Labour Inspection (IALI) where she works
with regulators across the world.

Samantha said: “It is a great privilege to be named as HSE's Director of
Energy Division. It is well-regarded for its work in areas including
regulating offshore energy and has been expertly led by Chris for the last
few years. I look forward to beginning my new position and will continue to
build on the great work Chris has done during his time as Director.”

Chris, who was appointed as Director in 2017, said: “I have thoroughly
enjoyed my time as Director of Energy Division at HSE and am pleased that
someone as experienced and accomplished as Samantha is taking over. There
have been some wonderful projects in the offshore and energy field that I am
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very grateful to have worked on and now look forward to tackling new
challenges in the Director of Regulation office.”

Jane Lassey, Acting Director of Regulation at HSE, said: “Alongside everyone
at HSE, I congratulate Samantha on her new position. Samantha has excelled in
every position she has held with HSE and I am certain she will continue to do
the same as Director of our Energy Division.

“I also wish Chris all the best in his new role before retiring next year.
Chris oversaw numerous challenges and key projects whilst leading our Energy
Division and proved himself as an excellent Director as well as demonstrating
his commitment to HSE.”

Notes to Editors:

1. The Health and Safety Executive (HSE) is Britain’s national regulator
for workplace health and safety. We prevent work-related death, injury
and ill health through regulatory actions that range from influencing
behaviours across whole industry sectors through to targeted
interventions on individual businesses. These activities are supported
by globally recognised scientific expertise. hse.gov.uk

2. HSE news releases are available at http://press.hse.gov.uk
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